
Thursday, March 02, 2006

Dear Valued Customer,

Our catalog is presently down for revamping and is not expected back in until we announce the
summer 2006 line.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you.

Mabel White Home Living Corporation

www.MabelWhite.com

http://www.MabelWhite.com

